
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
February 25, 2022 
Contact: Joaquin Romero 
joaquin.romero@nmlegis.gov 
(505) 506-5798 

  

Senate Republican Leaders Release Statement Regarding Student Shot 
in Albuquerque 

  
SANTA FE – Today, as of the time of this release, it has been reported that a student has been 
fatally shot following an altercation near West Mesa High school. Pending further 
developments, Senate Republican leaders issued the following statement: 

  

“We are closely monitoring the situation in Albuquerque and praying for the family of the 
student killed at West Mesa High. Though we don’t know the cause of the shooting yet, we 
hope justice is delivered quickly.” 

  

Senate Republican Leader, Senator Greg Baca (District 29-Bernalillo and Valencia) 
Senate Republican Whip, Senator Craig Brandt (District 40-Sandoval) 
Senate Republican Caucus Chair, Senator Mark Moores (District 21-Bernalillo) 
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